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2012 BUDGET AVAILABLE ONLINE 

 
PENTICTON, BC:  As part of our commitment towards increased communication and 
transparency, details of the proposed 2012 Budget and Financial Plan have been made 
available on the City of Penticton website.  
 
A Financial Plan Overview as well as individual departmental budget detail is provided.  
This includes information on proposed cost reductions and increased efficiencies, as well 
as a comparison to the 2011 budget and actuals.  Please visit www.penticton.ca and go 
to City Hall, Financial Plan and Budget to review the Proposed 2012 Budget & Financial 
Plan. 
 
Budget reviews will begin at 8:30AM on Friday, January 13, in Council Chambers at City 
Hall and will be broadcast on the City website. 
 
 

For more information regarding the budget,  please contact: 
Doug Leahy, Chief Financial Officer 
(250) 490-2413 or  doug.leahy@penticton.ca 
 


